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June 4, 2015

Mr. Curtiss Sarikey

Associate Superintendent
Oakland Unified School District
746 Grand Avenue

Oakland, CA 94610

Dear Mr. Sarikey,

| am pleased to inform you that Shoo the Flu, LLC is committed to funding, for an additional year, the
Vaccine Clinic Liaison position for Oakland Unified School District extending from Aug 15, 2015 to Aug
15, 2016. The exact figure of our commitment is $82,684.42.

Shoo the Flu, LLC is funding a seasonal influenza vaccination program with the aim of increasing
vaccination coverage in Oakland school children. In collaboration with OUSD and the Alameda County
Department of Public Health, we are supporting school-based vaccination clinics this coming fall in all
0USD elementary schools. In coordination with the University of California at Berkeley, School of
Public Health we are also supporting a rigorous evaluation of the health outcomes of this effort, called
the Bay Area Flu Study. This liaison will continue to aid the OUSD Health and Wellness Unit in their
efforts to establish and implement this important program and evaluation. For clarification, this
liaison will not be administering vaccinations.

I look forward to continuing our collaboration with the Family, School and Community Partnership
Office. | can be contacted at 650-279-9172 o vith any questions
or concerns you may have.

Sincerely,

&walud%\{uL
Casey Wright, ScM

Director
Shoo the Fiu, LLC





















May 30, 2014

Mr. Curtiss Sarikey

Associate Superintendent
Oakland Unified School District
746 Grand Avenue

Oakland, CA 94610

Dear Mr. Sarikey

| am pleased to inform you that Shoo the Flu, LLC is committed to funding, for the next year, a
liaison position for Oakland Unified School District extending from Aug 15, 2014 to Aug 15,
2015. The exact figure of our commitment will be finalized once the candidate is selected but it
will not exceed $100,000.00; the position’s base salary range will be advertised as $50,707.53 -
$68,064.52 plus standard district benefits (approximately 40%).

Shoo the Flu, LLC is funding an OUSD-wide seasonal influenza® cination program with the aim
of increasing vaccination coverage in Oakland schot children. In col )oration with OUSD and
the Alameda County Department of Public Health, we are supporting school-based clinics this
coming fallin all OUSD elementary schools. in coordination with the University of California at
Berkeley, School of Public Health we are also supporting a rigorous evaluation of the health
outcomes of this effort. This liaison will aid the OUSD Health and Wellness Unit in their efforts
to estahlish and implement this important program and e'  1ation. For clarification, the
vaccinations will be administered by a third party agency and not Shoo the Flu, LLC or QUSD.

We look forward to developing a contract with the Family, S ool and Community Partnership
Office at your soonest convenience. | can be contacted at 650-279-9172 or
cwright@pagefamilyfoundation.org.

Sincerely,
A L A
L i
Casey Wright, ScM
Director

Shoo the Flu, LLC
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